
REMINDER - SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS
Dear Parents,

As you are aware, Colorfoto will be in school on Friday to take individual portrait photos of 
the children which you will have the opportunity to purchase if you so wish. In addition to 
this, you may wish to have a group photograph taken of siblings. We are happy to 
accommodate this. If your child has a younger sibling who is not in the school then these 
photos will be taken first. The photographer will be ready to start from about 8:30am. We 
will ensure that the hall is accessible from this time.

For siblings within the school, we ask you to state the name and class of each child so that 
we can ensure things run smoothly. 

If you do wish to have a sibling group photo taken, we would be grateful if you could 
return the form to the school with your child tomorrow so that we can make 
arrangements.. 

Many thanks
Mr Potter

REQUEST FOR SIBLING PHOTOGRAPH - FRIDAY OCTOBER 21st

I wish to have a sibling group photograph taken of the following children:

Signed ___________________________________
(Parent/Guardian)

Gelli Road, Bryn, Llanelli, Carmarthenshire, SA14 9TT
Tel/Fax: 01554 821124                

E-Mail: head@bryn.ysgolccc.org.uk
Website: www.ysgolccc.org.uk/bryn 

Pennaeth Dros Dro 
Chris Potter 
Acting Headteacher
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Name Class

Eldest Child

Sibling 1

Sibling 2

Sibling 3
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